
We are looking forward to welcoming
everyone back to school on the following

dates and times:

Reception to Year 6 children return on 
Tuesday 2nd September

 Doors open at 8:35am, and registration
will be taken at 8:45am.

Nursery children return on 
Wednesday 3rd September

AM session – Doors open at 8:30am
PM session – Doors open at 12:15pm

Welcome


